
The Government is supporting businesses that use kerosene for heating to 
manage the financial impact of increased costs during 2022. BUSSK is now 
open for applications. 

Eligible businesses that have purchased a minimum of 1,000 litres of kerosene for 
heating purposes can receive a payment of half of their increased costs during the 
period 1 March to 31 December 2022 (compared to the same period in 2021). 
There is a guaranteed minimum payment of €500.

Businesses that have already received payments under the Temporary Business Energy Businesses that have already received payments under the Temporary Business Energy 
Support Scheme are eligible to apply to this scheme.

Businesses with multiple premises can apply for payments in respect of each premises.
 Full details of the scheme, including qualifying criteria, are available at www.bussk.ie

Examples of Payment Rates
Business A purchased 4,000 litres of kerosene during 2022 at a total cost of €5,280
Payment: €1,029
Business B purchased 8,000 litres of kerosene during 2022 at a total cost of €10,560
Payment: €2,058
Business C purchased 20,000 litres of kerosene during 2022 at a total cost of €25,600
Payment: €4,814Payment: €4,814
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